
From: Margaret Elliott [mailto:Jimemarg@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 11:29 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass 
 
Margaret Elliott 
167 Coventry Rd. 
Benton, NH 03785 
 
December 19, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
I do not think that a foreign country (Canada) should be allowed to use our state as a way for them to 
profit at our expense.  It is going to obstruct views, mar our land, keep some people from access to 
businesses.  Why would we want that??  Please don't allow this to happen. Animals are going to be 
displaced and scared because of the intrusion. Towers are ugly to look at. I beg you not to allow this. If 
this goes through, I certainly can never vote for Sununu again.  If I had known he was for this, I would 
not have encouraged folks to vote for him. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Margaret Elliott 
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